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Maria Taylor 228 Main Street,  South Glastonbury, CT

I want to voice my opinion and disgust with all the car thefts and garage break-ins in Glastonbury and South Glastonbury.  I have been a victim of crime in this town as well.  Last 
August someone walked into our open garage at noon time with two cars inside and one in our driveway and stole expensive yard equipment while my husband and I were both 
inside our house.  What happened on Sunday, June 13, 2021 in South Glastonbury is appalling, brazen and not an isolated incident, these thefts have been going on for some 
time and are more aggressively continuing to go on, both daytime and nighttime.  There was an incident in Wethersfield in which a home was approached in broad daylight by a 
couple of teens appearing to steal either cars or whatever they could get from a garage, the homeowners noticed the incident and ran out yelling, at which point the teenagers 
sped away.  When the homeowners called the police to report the incident they were told by the police there is nothing they could do and to call their legislators.  I would like 
to know what is local government and the Glastonbury Police Department doing to protect person and property in Glastonbury?  There needs to be a more visible police 
presence in town 24/7, and although crime can never be totally stopped it can be prevented, that is what we pay taxes for and what the police are being paid to do.  
Glastonbury supports our police department, citizens expect that suspicious activity should be investigated and stopped before a crime occurs or worse someone is killed.
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